Bayside School of Dance

Studio News

September 2021

2021 Pointe Shoe Fitting. These girls have worked
hard and progressed in their strength and
technique to be invited to take Beginner Pointe this
Fall. Congratulations girls this is a big
accomplishment.

Thank you to all that came out and participated in
the studio’s 1st Family Fun Day and Registration. It
was hot but we had a Blast! Big shout out to
Jason Authier for donating his time and energy
cooking for everyone.

This year we will have 2 performances of “The
Grinch” - Tickets will go on sale September 18th.
The theatre is assigned seating and tickets can be
purchased through Miss Rebecca. Email
rebeccastefanko@gmail.com

Anyone yet to register for Fall classes please call the studio so that we can set up a time
to meet with you prior to the start of classes.

Important Dates

September 7 - Fall Classes Begin

September 11 - First Tap Co. Rehearsal

September 18 - Tickets on Sale for “The Grinch” performance
September 25 - Bayside Tap Co. Auditions 5:30-7:30pm
December 17-18 - Tap Co presents “The Grinch”

Birthdays

Ava M. 9/8
Charlotte C. 9/8
Romola 0. 9/8
LolaD.9/10
Josie H. 9/15
EllaP.9/29
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